
 

 

 

 

Our Benefice is part 
of the Asum Group 

 

Large print hymn books are available at St 

Andrew’s and can be found on the bookshelf by 

the font. 

 

 

 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop system. 

To use this please switch hearing aids to 

‘T’ 

Please email Pew Sheet contributions to office@hamptonchurch.org.uk  no later than 9.00am on Thursday or telephone (01386 446381) 

 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 

and Bengeworth 

Newsletter for Sunday 4th October 2015 

We extend a very warm welcome to all at our worship today! 

Our prayer is that you will have a helpful encounter with the living God in the services here. 
************************************************************************************************************** 

Services and events for the coming week 
Eighteen Sunday after Trinity  

8 am Holy Communion Hampton 

8 am  Holy Communion Bengeworth 

9am Parish Eucharist Sedgeberrow 

11 am Harvest Festival Hampton 

11am Harvest Festival Bengeworth 

3pm Baptisms Hampton 

6pm SoulFood  All Saints 
 

Diary 
Mon 5th 10am Bible Study  H. Vicarage 

Tue 6th 9am St Andrews Tots Group Hampton 

 10am No Service Today Bengeworth 

Wed 7th 10am Holy Communion Hampton  

 2.30pm Funeral-Mrs M. Perry Bengeworth 

 7.30pm Asum House Group 1 Broadway Rd 

Thu 8th  9.30am School H. F. Service Sedgeberrow 

 10am Splish – Baby Service Bengeworth 

 7pm Splosh Youth Group Bengeworth 

Fri 9th 7pm Choir Practice Bengeworth 

Sat 10th All Day Kingdom Event Cathedral 
  

Sunday 11th October 

8am Holy Communion Hampton 

8am Holy Communion Bengeworth 

9.45am Parish Eucharist Bengeworth 

10am Parish Eucharist Hampton 

11am All Age Worship Sedgeberrow 

6pm Candlelit Evensong Hinton 

3pm Baptisms Bengeworth 

6pm SoulFood  All Saints 
        

FOR YOUR PRAYERS FROM ALL OUR CHURCHES 

For the housebound, the sick and the elderly:  

Janet Bailey, Anna Ballard, Beattie Ballard, Hubert Martin, 

Maurice Miller, Maureen Cauldwell, Sarah Clements, Grace 

Dolphin, Andrew Dyke, Monica Garston, Rosie Goodwin, 

Olivia Hancock, Girlie Humphries, Margaret Goodman, Sue 

Jones, Lewis Langston, Clifford Lewis, Barbara Lines, Nina 

Lippett, Grace Percival, Ivy Pullin, Janice Sinclair & Jackie 

Newbury as well as others known to us personally. 

For those who have died and all who mourn at this time:-   
John Le Page, Gwenyth Grove, Nora Usher, Pamela Abbott, 

Madeline Perry ad Alan Gould. 

Please pray for all children and young people in our 

community, especially those involved in Church groups and 

Schools and we especially pray for Charles William 

Tregoning Lane and Layla Alice-Rose Grinnell who were 

baptised last week and Ava Rose Green and Joshua Stuart 

Dawson  being baptised today. 

NOTICES 
                                      

ALL TOGETHER -Saturday 10th October 
at the Cathedral. 9.30am – 4.00pm 

Are you going? It is going to be an amazing day and 600 tickets 
have already gone out. Be sure to book your place as soon as 
you can through the Church office on 446381.  

Contact: Sarah Hewitt for more details. 
 

Coffee Morning 
21st October 10.30 am – 12.30pm 

17, Meadows End in aid of Vale of Evesham School. 
 

Hinton’s Popular Harvesteen Supper. 
31st October from 7pm 

Featuring  

Dampier’s Round & Drakes Broughton Handbell Ringers. 
Pig Roast, Licensed Bar & Raffle. 

Tickets £12.50. 
                              £10.00 over 65 and under 16.  

From PCC members or Claire Davies on 07814188077. 
 

Bishop’s Certificate Course 2015-2016 
 

Commencing on Wednesday 28 October, 2015. 
7.30pm – 9.00pm   

          Weekly for approx. 30 sessions  
Church House, All Saints. 

         cost £25. payable at the first session.   
    Contact Evesham Church Office (442213) or Andy (870068). 
 

The Bishop will present Certificates to all those who complete 
the Course, in a ceremony at Worcester Cathedral on 8th 

November 2016. 
 

The course is designed to help you learn more about the bible, 
the great themes of Christian faith and life, and to relate these to 
your own experience and locality. It will encourage you to 
explore and reflect as you learn with – and from – the other 
people on your course. It’s a great way to get to know people 
from neighbouring churches and different Christian traditions. 
 We need a minimum of six participants to run the Course.    
 

Cheques are to be made out to the relevant Church PCC  
not the Church. 

 

Caring Hands 

As part of our support for those in need, there is a box in all our 
churches for your donations of food, bedding, clothing, toiletries 
and baby requisites which will be passed on to Caring Hands, 
working at Evesham Christian Centre. 
 

Notices for next week’s pew sheet 
Please send notices or information for inclusion in next week’s 

pew sheet to the Parish Office.  
Contact details:- Tel (01386) 446381. 
 email office@hamptonchurch.org.uk 
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